INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT

GALVESTON

Island of Excellence - World of Opportunity

October 21, 2021

Dear Galveston ISD School Board:
Each year the Ball High Basketball Program takes the challenge of turning boys into young men. In past
years, we have traveled to places such as Austin, Dallas, Corpus Christi, Orlando, Pensacola and

Edmonton, Canada. It is our belief that opportunities like this help broaden their view of the world.

We are asking for your consent to travel to Tampa, Florida to represent Ball High in competitions against
the local high schools. The dates of travel are December 10th through December 13th, 2021.

With the gracious help of Mike Evans, it is our hope to visit the historic Busch Gardens and attend the
Tampa Bay Buccaneers vs Buffalo Bills football game.

With grateful appreciation,

erld Temple
gad Boys Basketball

Ball High School

3904 Avenue T Galveston, TX 77550
(409)766-5121



